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Dear TCU Students and Families, 

Texas Christian University is dedicated to developing tomorrow’s leaders by providing an 
unparalleled academic and student experience. We are committed to offering a TCU education 
that is excellent in every aspect. Our students’ academic experience, student services, campus 
and activities are all part of our ongoing investment for the future.

Last week, the TCU Board of Trustees met for their annual fall Board meetings. To support 
sustainability and initiatives to enhance TCU’s academic and student experience, the Board 
approved a 3% tuition rate increase for the 2025–2026 academic year. Need-based aid will 
increase by 3% to match student and family need. If you have any questions about qualifying 
for financial aid or additional scholarships, please visit https://financialaid.tcu.edu. 

The Neeley School of Business Differential Tuition will also increase by 3%, in line with the 3%
TCU tuition rate increase. The Anne Burnett Marion School of Medicine at TCU tuition rate 
will increase by 3% as well.

The Board reaffirmed its commitment to ensuring that TCU remains accessible to all 
academically talented and qualified students, regardless of their economic circumstances. The 
Board also expressed its commitment to financial stewardship and a desire to stabilize tuition 
increases, given the consistently rising costs of operational expenses.

On behalf of TCU, thank you for being a valued part of the Horned Frog community. We are 
an inspiring, innovative, values-centered leader in higher education because of our people. 
Thank you for entrusting us with your educational journey.

Sincerely, 
Daniel W. Pullin

https://financialaid.tcu.edu/



